HB 1469 -- ST. LOUIS CITY ASSESSOR
SPONSOR: Sander

Currently, the Assessor of the City of St. Louis is appointed by
the city's Mayor. Under this bill, the City Assessor would become
an elected position.

Beginning on the general municipal election day in 2025, the voters
of the City of St. Louis will elect an assessor to a four year term
of office.



